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I was born in Bowral, went to school here and maintain strong ties with the area where my family and friends 
still live. 

I strongly object to the proposed Plasrefine recycling plant. 

I take care to minimise my impact on the planet, trying to avoid buying plastic and putting plastic in the 
recycling bin when I have no plastic alternative. However recycling our plastic waste should not come at the 
cost of the environment, the local community and future generations. 

The proposed factory has known hazardous industrial risks and because this site is so close to the community 
and rural properties, I don't believe it is worth the risk. It is so obviously the wrong place for this kind of 
industry. 

Please do not approve this application. There is too much stress and anxiety being experienced by the people of 
Moss Vale due to this proposal. It should have never ever been even considered for this site. And the 
commission that is responsible for approving it will never experience the repercussions when things go wrong in 
the future, which they will without a doubt. It's very existence will be the first thing gone wrong. 
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